
 

 

CHILD HEALTH SYMPOSIUM:                      
Examining the pathways into treatment for early childhood 

learning difficulties 
 

Come along and hear from a panel of experts as they examine the pathways into treatment 

for early childhood learning difficulties. This event will be primarily suitable for teachers, 

child health nurses, school psychologists, general practitioners, parents and concerned 

citizens. There will also be an opportunity to register questions for the panel. 

PANEL OF SPEAKERS: 
Andrew Kirke   Senior Lecturer (RCSWA), GP and Researcher 
Harvey Graham  Paediatrician 
Alan Kidd   Principal, Kingston Primary School 
Denise Dewar   Teacher, Kingston Primary School 
Annie Cohen   Parent 
Ruth Gadd   School Psychologist 
 

WHEN:  Friday 23 June 2017 

TIME:  5.30 – 7.00pm (Registrations from 5.00pm) 

WHERE:  Sports Pavilion, Bunbury Cathedral Grammar School 

COST: This is a free event 
 

You are then invited to stay and enjoy some refreshments from 7.00pm to 

celebrate 20 years of the Lishman Health Foundation in the South West.  
 

 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER by Wednesday the 21st June. 
 

Questions for the panel must be emailed to admin@vlfoundation.com by 

Wednesday the 21st June. 
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